
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Umatilla County Board of Commissioners has 

initiated proceedings for the legalization of a portion of County Road No. 575, Eastside 

Road, lying between Birch Creek Road and the east-west centerline of Section 25, 

Township 6 North, Range 35 E.W.M., approximately 2 miles northeast of Milton–

Freewater.   

The Umatilla County Board of Commissioners, under authority of ORS 368.201, 

intends to hold a public hearing on the legalization of said road on September 17, 2014 at 

10:50 a.m. in Room 130, Umatilla County Courthouse, Pendleton, Oregon.  Any persons 

wishing to be heard on this subject may attend this hearing in person or submit to the 

Department of Public Works in writing or by e-mail any appropriate information for 

consideration by the Board of Commissioners, who subsequently will determine whether 

the road shall be legalized.  Any interested person may obtain information on the 

proposed legalization by contacting the Public Works Department.  Street address of the 

Public Works Department is 3920 Westgate, Pendleton, Oregon  97801.  Phone # is 

541/278-5424.  E-mail address is gary.roberts@umatillacounty.net.   

 

 

Dated this 11th day of August, 2014, at Pendleton , Oregon. 

 

_____________________________________ 

Gary Roberts, Surveying Foreman 

 

 

Publish Dates:  August 27, 2014; September 10, 2014 

 

 


